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The Department has made substantial progress on the implementation of Act 10.  We 
have also put temporary mechanisms in place to enforce Act 32 provisions until we 
have the resources to put permanent mechanisms in place.  As of this writing, the 
Department has, for the most part, completed the large parts of the Act 10 project.  For 
example, we recently reconciled the 2011 annual hours and earnings for each WRS 
active employee with the employee required and employer required WRS contributions, 
which are remitted on a monthly basis.  As we discussed at the June meeting, the 2011 
reconciliation process required an additional reporting step, due to the Act 10 
provisions.   
 
The remaining phases of the Act 10 project include IT changes to late reporting and 
mass enrollments.  Late reporting is the method WRS employers use when they 
discover that an employee’s earnings where misreported or when there is a 
compensation settlement between the employer and employee.  The mass enrollment 
process is used by WRS employers to enroll many employees at one time through our 
online employer system, rather than submitting new employees one by one.  Our target 
completion date for the entire Act 10 project has been moved from the end of July to the 
end of October.  We will set a firm target completion date for the Act 32 project once we 
complete the next steps of the Act 10 project.   
 
I will be available at the September meeting to answer any questions you may have.  
Please contact me at 608-266-1210 or matthew.stohr@etf.wi.us if you have questions 
prior to the meeting.   
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